
Curriculum Newsletter 

Year 3 - Autumn 2 

Reading 

In Autumn we will be reading lots of 

fairytales we already know but 

thinking about them from different 

viewpoints. There will also be some 

more traditional tales written by the 

Brothers Grimm 

Writing 

We will be investigating dinosaurs. 

Our first writing text will be an 

information poster that will be 

written in an entertaining way. We 

will continue to develop our 

dialogue skills later in the term. 

Maths 

We will be continuing our topic on 

Addition and Subtraction. After this 

we will focus on multiplication and 

division. Children will also continue 

learning their 2 times tables. 

 

Science  

Year 3 classes will be learning about 

light in our physics lessons. They will 

investigate the relationship between 

light and how we see. Including the 

formation of shadows. 

Art 

Children will be thinking about why people 

make art. They will consider the cave 

paintings in Lascaux and make a painting. 

Computing 

Children will be using online applications to 

create sequences of music. 

History 

In history, we will be learning about 

Prehistoric Britain and how settlements 

changed across different ages.  

Spanish 

In Spanish, we are learning how to discuss 

ourselves and others in a variety of ways.  

Music 

In music, we will be exploring how to 

improvise. We will be sharing our ideas 

while experimenting with glockenspiels. 

PE 

In PE, we will be practising our gymnastics 

skills, collaborating with others to create 

sequences.  

PSHE 

In PSHE, we will be learning how to look 

after our mental and emotional health, as 

well as managing our feelings.  

RE 

In RE, we will be exploring what the Trinity is in 

Christianity. We will look at how the Trinity has 

been symbolised through the years.  
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